
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

October 12, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Chicken Ranch Flatbread  

 Chicken Dippers with Tomato Parmesan Sauce  

 Breadsticks  

 Salad Bar  

 Cucumber Coins  

 Red Peppers  

 Fresh Fruit 

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Ivan Villalobos Tello  

 

1. District 105 is opening a Community Learning Center called “Connections” in 

October, but are in need of a logo to represent the new program. To enter you must 

pick up an entry form from Mrs. Motto in room 122B. All entries are due back by 

November 10
th

 for a chance to win!! 

 

2. Boys’ basketball tryouts for 7
th

 grade will be on Monday, October 23
rd

 from 3:25 to 

5:00 p.m. and the 8
th

 grade boy’s tryouts will be held on Tuesday, October 24
th

 from 

3:25 to 5:00 p.m. Please make sure you coordinate for a ride home as there is not bus 

transportation home. If you make the first cut, then the second day of tryouts will be 

on Thursday, October 26
th

 from 3:35 to 5:00 p.m. 

 

3. The Gurrie Activity Council will be meeting today after school in Mr. Sullivan’s 

room to finalize plans for Red Ribbon Week and begin planning for the Halloween 

Dance. See Mr. Sullivan or Mr. Ingwersen if you have any questions.  

 

4. Change War update: Hey Gurrie! We only have two days left to beat 7
th

 Avenue 

School and make Gurrie the Champion of the Change War. Remember that by 

donating at least $600 and winning The War we win a school wide pizza party at 

Gurrie! By the way, your donations are tax deductible. See Mrs. Rupert before you 

put your money in the jar.  

And now the updated total: Yesterday Gurrie collected a total of $16.40. This brings 

us to a total of $444.46. We have some work to do to get to $600 by Friday! 

As for 7
th

 Avenue School, they have a current total of $540.87. 

Keeping bringing in change to lunch. Let’s have a strong finish and show 7
th

 Avenue 

who’s boss. 

 

5. The yearbook meeting scheduled for today has been canceled, but we will meet next 

week, Thursday, after school in Mrs. McGovern’s room. If you are participating in 

the Photo Scavenger Hunt, bring your photos next week.  

 

 


